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May 5, 2025

To: Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors

ltem #4, May 6 BOS meeting

| support the deferral of some impact fees as proposed by staff to help secure funding for the RTA

developers and County Housing Authority to produce housing on the Tatum parcel. The affordable units for
veterans and SB School District employees is a good use of our funds during these uncertain times and the

loan will be repaid.

Thank you!
Linda Honikman, District 2 San Marcos Ct. resident



